
 
The MFEWS 

 
Central America Weather Hazards and Benefits Assessment 

 
For 

 
 April 12 – 18, 2007 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 2

 
 
  
 
 
  

Early season rains continue to favor land preparation across much of Central America.  Rainfall moved into Costa Rica 
and Panama unseasonably early last week, and is expected to push further north into Nicaragua, El Salvador, Honduras, 
Guatemala, and Belize during the coming period.  Rainfall is not expected to be unusually heavy, although isolated 
thunderstorms could potentially cause localized flooding. 
 

 

Precipitation forecast for April 11th through April 18th.  Rains 
are expected further north than normal during the period. 
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